Shire of
§ BODDINGTON

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be advised that Fulton Hogan is carrying out
works, on behalf of Main Roads, along Pinjarra
Williams Road, Marradong (immediately south of
the Bannister Marradong Road Intersection) for
curve improvement works-pavement overlay &
reconstruction.

Works are expected to begin Monday 25 February
2019 from 7:00am to 5:00pm & finish on Friday 19
April 2019.

Traffic Management will be conducted by Traffic
Force & will be implementing single lane
operations, advanced warning signage, speed
restriction, delineation and a lead vehicle.
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Chief Executive Officer
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